| Taylor & Wiley is proud to announce
| | that it is changing its name to

Taylor, Wiley & Keasling

The firm's updated name reflects the

| significant contributions of firm
' | partner Matthew Keasling who joined

| the firm in 2004 as a law clerk,
became an associate in 2005 and was
promoted in 2019 to full firm partner.
Please join us in congratulating Matt

on this career milestone. We look
forward, as Taylor, Wiley & Keasling,
to continuing to vigorously serve the
needs of our clients.




